
KYCC Meeting Summary – April 2016 

Announcements / Presentations 

Feedback from meeting with KCC Cabinet members 

- On Wednesday 13th April, the Chairs and Vice Chairs of KYCC campaign groups met with Members of the 
Kent County Council Cabinet to discuss youth-related issues. Paul Carter, Leader of Kent County Council, 
Roger Gough (Member for Education & Health Reform), Mike Hill (Member for Community Services), 
Matthew Balfour (Member for Transport and the Environment) and Graham Gibbens (Cabinet Member for 
Adult Social Care and Public Health). 

- We discussed issues ranging from the cost of bus passes to the environment, the curriculum and young voter 
engagement. In addition, the present KCC members were supportive of the KYCC move to establish a KYCC 
Cabinet and welcomed moves for the youth council and adult council to work together on more inter-related 
issues. 

- We will also be planning future events for KYCC Members to meet with their local KCC Members and 
organise some events during Local Democracy Week in October. 

Campaign updates 

Anti-bullying: Attended by 13 member 

- Discussions about the content and style of anti-bullying resource boxes for secondary schools were 
discussed 

- Stereotyping group developed ideas for posters and 2 designs finalised but identified that more research was 
needed for the info for the booklets 

- Video group looked at ideas on format and decided on aims and actions for next meeting. 
- Branding group finalised colours and costings for anti-bullying resources and now need to research funding 

options and apply 

Curriculum for life: attended by 34 members 

- Presentation notes for quality standard for RSE handed out 
- Decided on questions for schools survey 
- Planned action points and aims for next meeting 
- Political group – decided on chapters to be covered and drafts for content to be ready by next meeting 
- Finance group – Identified 4 keys areas needed to cover and delegated out to 4 members with breakdown of 

what to include. 

Transport: attended by 11 members 

- 5 step action plan was outlined as to future progress 
- Theo updated group on post 16 transport policy 
- Joe spoke to group about “don’t litter” and “respect” posters and groups fed back about their thoughts 
- Kyle & Oliver delegated task to write letters to schools 
- Joe showed group a cycling powerpoint and Z cards  
- Still awaiting funding bid 

  

 



Interest Groups 

Positive stories & KYCC news  

-  No new update as E-safety training received 

UKYP – attended by attended by 11 members: 

- Group discussed using “Don’t hate, educate” pack in their schools for assemblies – 9 schools identified to be 
covered. 

- Next session group to research priced for events and banners 
- Events group discussed world games day  
- Social media group discussed making UKYP video and timescales to achieve this by 

Environment – attended by 3 members: 

- Group discussion regarding the litter pick  and whether it could happen in May or June 
- Statistics highlighted to outline impact of litter 

Kent Children’s safeguarding board (KCSB) : 

- No new update. 

Mental Health: 

- 2 flip chart produced as follows: 
- OCD & anxiety disorders – spider diagram identified 4 parts to be detailed 
- Powerpoint presentation – identified 11 pages of a booklet or presentation to be developed to support 

mental health campaign 

PCC YAG & sexual harassment – attended by 17 members: 

- Group looked at further survey - purpose and content 
- Flip chart produced identifying questions  

Debate of the day – The UK should remove Trident 

For – 30  Against – 19   Abstain -6 

Result – Young people agreed the UK should remove Trident 

Evaluations 

45 evaluations returned  

 
 
 

    

21 20 4 0 0 
 


